PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, H.H.

MEETING MINUTES - August 17, 1983

Members Present: Richard Smith Sr. - Chairman William A. Di Profio - Clerk

Mel Keddy

8:00 p.m. Ed Smith came to discuss possible subdivision of his property on Joslyn Road and extension of lot #4 by 175 ft. for possible sale of the larger lot. He submitted an application for subdivision and will deliver a check this week.

8:30 The final hearing was held on the John Ladd subdivision on Sanborn Road. No members of the public were present. The board approved the subdivision and signed the mylar.

The board voted to allow Ed Smith to survey only 4 lots on his proposed purchase of the York property.

W. A. DiProfio Clerk